----Original Message-----

From: Aaron Breidenbaugh [mailto:abreidenbaugh@enernoc.com]

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 12:12 AM

To: naesbmail@nasb.org

Subject: RE: REMINDER: Member Ratification of Standards Adopted by the WEQ EC - Due March 16, 2009

EnerNOC's conditional affirmative vote is attached.

EnerNOC wishes to note that its support for this item is conditioned upon the adoption of the related Phase II effort to develop detailed technical standards as part of the NAESB 2009 Annual Plan, as ratified at the most recent Executive Committee meeting.

Regards,

Aaron

Aaron Breidenbaugh - Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs and Public Policy

EnerNOC, Inc. | 75 Federal Street, Suite 300 | Boston, MA 02110

o: 617.224.9918 | f: 857.221.9418 | m: 617.913.9054 abreidenbaugh@enernoc.com | www.enernoc.com EnerNOC - get more from energy

Take a virtual tour of our Network Operations Center 

 * Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2009 6:09 PM

To: Aaron Breidenbaugh

Subject: REMINDER: Member Ratification of Standards Adopted by the WEQ EC - Due March 16, 2009

Dear WEQ Members,

This is a reminder that the WEQ ratification ballot below to approve recommendation 2008 WEQ Annual Plan Item 5(a) Business Practices to support Demand Response and Demand Side Management and Energy Efficiency Programs is due March 16, 2009.  For your convenience, you can reply to this email with your vote on the recommendation.

Best regards,

NAESB Office

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350

Houston, Texas 77002

(713)356-0060

(713)356-0067

naesb@naesb.org

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2009 6:19 PM

To: Veronica Thomason

Subject: Member Ratification of Standards Adopted by the WEQ EC - Due March 16, 2009

Dear WEQ Members,

At the WEQ Executive Committee meeting on January 27, 2009, recommendation 2008 AP Item 5(a) - Business Practices to support Demand Response and Demand Side Management and Energy Efficiency Programs was put forth for vote.  The recommendation was adopted by the Executive Committee via a notational ballot with the required super majority vote.  The minutes from the January 27, 2009 meeting will be posted on the WEQ Executive Committee page (http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_ec.asp) shortly.

Attached please find a ratification ballot for WEQ Members to vote on the standards as recommended by the WEQ Executive Committee.  Please execute your ballot and return it to the NAESB office (naesb@naesb.org e-mail or 713-356-0067 fax).  You may execute your ballot by returning the ballot attached to this message or by simply responding to the accompanying email.  The ballot period begins on February 12 and ends on March 16, 2009.

Recommendation 2008 AP Item 5(a) Business Practices to support Demand Response and Demand Side Management and Energy Efficiency Programs is posted on the NAESB website at: 

Clean:

http://www.naesb.org/member_login_form.asp?doc=weq_rat021209_weq_2008_api5a_rec_clean.doc
Redlined:

http://www.naesb.org/doc_view2.asp?doc=weq_rat021209_weq_2008_api5a_rec_redline.doc 

To record your vote, please fill out page 2 of this communication and either e-mail (naesb@naesb.org) or fax it (713-356-0067) to our office by March 16, 2009.

The recommendations can also be downloaded from the NAESB web site at (http://www.naesb.org/ratification.asp).  The requests and related Executive Committee, subcommittee, and task force minutes can be found on the NAESB home page - www.naesb.org).  Please feel free to call the NAESB office if you have any difficulty retrieving any of this information.

Best Regards,

Cory Galik Cummings

cc:  Rae McQuade, President

To change your contact information, or to modify your subscription(s) with the North American Energy Standard Board (NAESB) mail system click the link below or copy and paste it into the address bar of your web browser. 

http://www.naesb.org/listserv/mail/listmanager.asp
NAESB, 1301 Fannin Street, Suite 2350, Houston, TX 77002

This email and any information disclosed in connection herewith, whether written or oral, is the property of EnerNOC, Inc. and is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed.  

This email may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure.  

Distributing or copying any information contained in this email to anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.

